

Fourth Sunday Of Lent

March 22, 2020

Cuarto Domingo de Cuaresma

22 Marzo 2020

St. Ambrose 765-644-5956

St. Mary 765-644-8467

amyers1525@gmail.com

harriett.russel@gmail.com



The following information is shared to update all parishioners about changes made by the Bishop's office. Please note: All Masses are cancelled and all parish buildings, including each church, will remain locked until further notice. All meetings and organization gatherings that are scheduled to meet at the church or parish buildings are cancelled until further notice.

The parish offices will be open for phone calls only during regular business hours (8 AM to 4 PM, Monday through Friday). Our staff will continue to work in the parish office, but the office will be closed to visitors and guests without appointments. Use either the phone or email to contact us. The School offices are currently closed during Spring Break. They are scheduled to re-open on Monday, April 6, 2020, provided the Diocesan Offices and State Offices allow that.

During this time, if you wish to make a financial contribution to either parish, please consider doing so on line (for St. Ambrose go to https://osvhub.com/st-ambrose-church-anderson/funds. For St. Mary go to https://www.osvonlinegiving.com/st-ambrose-church-anderson/funds. For St. Mary go to https://www.osvonlinegiving.com/st-ambrose-church-anderson/funds . For St. Mary go to https://www.osvonlinegiving.com/st-ambrose-church-anderson/funds . For St. Mary go to https://www.osvonlinegiving.com/st-ambrose-church-anderson/funds . For St. Mary go to https://www.osvonlinegiving.com/13 .); or your can either mail in your regular contribution envelopes or drop them in the mail slots at either rectory door during regular business hours.

IN AN EMERGENCY or in danger of death, contact the parish offices during regular business hours or leave a message in the event that no one answers.

Monsignor's surgery is still scheduled. We will post regular updates ON LINE regarding his progress so please do not try to stop by to see him. He will need time and space for recovery.

THANK YOU for your patience and understanding. Let us continue to pray for each other and for our world during these times of challenge. Peace be with you.



